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This Bill is outrageous. You must be 21 and over to even step foot into a vape shop. I 

understand the emotions surrounding the supporting side of this bill but thats all they 

are is purley emotions not scientific facts because if it was based on science, this bill 

would not have made it this far. If this bill were to pass this would be forcing a 

customer wanting to purchase a flavored vaping product to have to go into a liquor 

store that would cause more harm than good. That person could be a recovering 

alcoholic or addict and you could be putting them in direct contact with a substance 

they are trying to avoid. People come to 21 and up vape shops without being put in 

that postion. You would be taking away jobs from countless people. This is not right.  

 


